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DPT LABORATORIES RECEIVES CLOSE-OUT LETTER                   

FROM U.S. FDA 
 

LAKEWOOD, NJ – DPT Laboratories, a contract development and manufacturing 

organization (CDMO), received notification from the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) 

on February 19, 2013 that signaled the completion of their evaluation of DPT’s corrective 

actions taken at its Lakewood, NJ facility in response to the warning letter received on August 

27, 2012.  In addition this letter communicated that in the view of the FDA, the Lakewood site is 

compliant with FDA regulations. 

DPT worked diligently to ensure all violations noted in the warning letter were adequately 

addressed and continues to invest significant resources into ensuring that its compliance is world class. 

The commitment and effort of the team resulted in this issue being closed out in approximately 4.5 

months.  

“We are pleased to have this issue behind us and appreciate the confidence our new and 

existing customers demonstrated in us during this time,” said Eugene Ciolfi, DPT Vice President and 

General Manager.  “I am excited and optimistic about the opportunities ahead of us in 2013.” 

 

### 

About DPT Laboratories 

DPT is a contract development and manufacturing organization (CDMO) providing companies the best 

solutions to their sterile and non-sterile drug development and manufacturing needs through innovation, 

technology and service. Specializing in semi-solid and liquid dosage forms, DPT has a reputation for quality, 

unmatched technical expertise, extensive manufacturing capabilities and an exemplary regulatory compliance 

record. With five cGMP facilities, including R&D, manufacturing and packaging operations in San Antonio and 

Lakewood, N.J., DPT offers full service outsourcing solutions.  For more information, call 210-476-8100 or 

visit www.DPTLabs.com. 

http://www.fda.gov/ICECI/EnforcementActions/WarningLetters/2013/ucm340738.htm

